
12/01/2021 

MR Alan Horn 
65A Upper Beach ST 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 
ajh@bato.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1453 - 4 Collaroy Street COLLAROY NSW 2097

I fully support the attached Development Application as it will provide the current " shaby " 
Collaroy area with a more village atmosphere as well as providing more off street parking to 
remove congestion. The " Hamptons " design accentuates the village feel and should be very 
welcome by locals and visitors alike. 

Sent: 12/01/2021 9:45:08 AM
Subject: Online Submission


